
Redbook Committee (RB) 

Report to Faculty Senate 

January 8, 2020 

 

RB has submitted the School of Dentistry Bylaws and the Speed School Personnel Policy for a 

second reading and vote at the January Senate meeting.  

 

University Libraries are revising their Personnel Document and Bylaws based on RB feedback. 

These documents will likely be submitted for a first reading by the full Senate in early 2020.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, RB Chair.   


